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22 March 2021 

 

Dear Parents/guardians, 

 

A warmth welcome back to school!  We hope that you and your child have had a good one-week 

break.  Kindly take note of the following details for this term: 

 

Update of Ang Pow Blessings 

Thank you for your generosity, we have collected $3158.15 from the children and teachers during 

the Chinese New Year celebration.  Glory Kindergarten has done a One-to-One matching and 

round up the amount to $6500.00.  Children has fun in the activity and they are more sensitive to 

the needs in the community.   Below acknowledgement slip from Club Rainbow for your reference. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mass Celebrations 

In view of Covid-19, mass celebrations will continue to be suspended until further notice.  We  are 

not able to invite parents to join us in our activities.   

 

Children will be having Easter Day celebration on 1 April (which will be a half day).  They will learn 

about the meaning of Easter Day and doing art and craft in relation to it.  

   

Excursion 10 May to 12 May for K1/K2 

Due to Safe Distancing requirement, outings will be organised in  smaller groups and  more staff 

resources are needed.  As such, we have planned for excursion for both K1 and K2 levels for this 

term but not the N1 and N2 levels.   This excursion will span across 3 days.  We seek your kind 

understanding and co-operation and apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 

Parent-Teacher-Meeting (PTM)  

Teachers will conduct the PTM via Zoom, Whats App or phone calls as meeting parents in person is 

not encouraged.   School will be closed on 28 May for this PTM.  Your child’s form teacher will keep 

you updated nearer to the date.  
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Theme – “Nature”  

Children will learn about plants, vegetables, weather, save our earth etc.  Your child’s class teachers 

will update you via memo in the communication book by end of this week on  what they will learn 

for English, Chinese, Maths and thematic curriculum in details. 

 
In addition to the curriculum, children will learn to use recycled materials to grow their plant and to 

beautify our school garden.   

 

Going Green 

We hope to do our parts in saving the earth by Going Green.  Moving forth, we will slowly reduce 

printout.  But for information such as detailed curriculum and consent form/reply slip, these will still 

be given out in hard copy.  We will also continue to provide printout for parents who prefer to 

receive hard copy. 

 

Health issue 

Please do continue to check your child’s temperature before sending your child to the kindergarten. 

Appreciate you can keep your child at home if he/she is unwell (cough or runny nose etc).   Thank 

you once again for helping to keep our children and staff safe and healthy in our kindergarten. 

 

Punctuality 

We appreciate parents to send your child to school on time.  Your child’s learning will be affected 

when he/she comes to school late.  Thank you for your partnership. 

 

 
Warmest regards, 

 
Ms Gracia Chan 

Principal 


